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February 14, 2012 
 
 
 
Mendocino Council of Governments 
367 North State St. 
Suite 206 
Ukiah, CA  95482 
 
Dear Members, 
 
The Mendocino County Board of Supervisors is in support of the application by Cycked for a 
planning grant from Caltrans.  This grant will be used for mapping, engineering, surveying, and 
bookkeeping in furtherance of a project to build a walking and biking path (“The Valley Trail”) from 
Boonville to the coast. 
 
Cycked is a program of the Anderson Valley Community Services District which will oversee the 
receipt and expenditure of the funds from this grant. 
 
The Valley Trail project is in accord with all of the State Transportation Planning Goals.  It will 
improve mobility and accessibility, support the local economy, enhance public safety and security, 
reflect community values and enhance the environment. 
 
We urge you to support the application from Cycked. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John McCowen, Chair 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
 


